

April 2023 NFASSP Newsletter

Hello Everyone,

It is hard to believe March has already passed and I miss that month's newsletter. Also hard to believe we are one quarter of the way through the year. I hope everyone is doing well.

<u>The results of the survey have been totaled</u>. My executive summary of the top change items:

42% of members that answered the survey would like to see the meeting day changed to Wednesday. (Tuesday received 25% and Monday 14% of the responses).

55% of those that replied wanted to keep evening meetings, 27.6% liked lunch meetings so maybe we will give that a try.

The meeting topic question was pick three and the responses were:

63.3% want to continue with OSHA Compliance Updates

56.7% would like to have a meeting on Safety Management Software Systems and Remote Delivery Applications

50% were interested in Insurance Issues, What policies cover, NYS Workers Compensation Modification (EMP, and Claims Management.

50% were interested in Safety Program Management Basics.

Details of the survey results are attached at the end.

We would still like to hear from anyone that is interested in running for an officer position with the Niagara Frontier Chapter of the ASSP. It is important that we have officer succession not only to ensure the future of our chapter but to bring in new ideas and members. The terms of office were shortened to 1 year to encourage members to take an officer position. Tony and I have served our term and our hope was to have members interested in running for office so we can follow the Succession Plan in our Chapter By-laws. We now have another elected position – Advisory Board Representative - that will represent the interests of the Niagara Frontier Chapter to the ASSP Advisory Board. (The Advisory Board will make recommendations regarding direction and governance to the ASSP Board of Directors. The Advisory Board will most likely meet virtually, so this can be done



April 2023 NFASSP Newsletter

from your office or home. It is a key position for our Chapter and a good way to get to know Board Members, Chapter Members and gain insight in to how ASSP works.) We are looking for Candidates for all positions! So e-mail president.nfassp@gmail.com if you are interested.

DON'T FORGET!

The Western NY Safety Conference is taking place at the Seneca Niagara Conference Center on April 19th and 20th. Let's support this great event and opportunity to learn some new loss prevention ideas, equipment, services and programs. You can register at wnysc.com. We will have a booth at the conference stop by and say hello and let us know if you are interested in learning more about how you assist your local ASSP chapter.

Tom Marino
President
president.nfassp@gmail.com



Survey Questions for Niagara Frontier Chapter Members

30 responses















